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Gower AONB Management Plan

At the last Steering Group meeting, Chris Lindley, Gower AONB Team Leader 
provided an outline of the context, process and requirements of the review of the 
AONB Management Plan. Details of the review process and recommended review 
priorities / issues were outlined.   It was added that the Action Plan in the current 
Management Plan covered a period up to 2018. An updated version for 2018-21 has 
been agreed by Swansea Council with Natural Resources Wales (NRW) as the 
delivery basis for its AONB Partnership grant-aid programme. As a first step, it was 
recommended that the Action Plan be updated and reviewed to include an extension 
to cover the remainder of the existing plan period (up to 2022) and agreed through 
the Partnership.

The following pages provide a commentary/review of progress to-date against the 
actions/ objectives in the Action Plan; they also recommend a set of actions that 
cover the remainder of the current plan period (up to 2022).
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